
 

 

 
Like our Facebook 
page to stay up-to-
date on USC news, 
information, and 
events. 

 

Have a question or problem you need help resolving? 
Visit us! University Service Center 

881 Commonwealth Avenue (Lower Level) 
(617) 358-1818 

http://www.bu.edu/usc/g1/ 
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Visit our website for 

events and workshops 
happening this month 

around campus! 
usc@bu.edu 

 

View this newsletter online at: http://www.bu.edu/usc/g1/newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

         

 

 

 

Spring Career Expo 
This semester the Spring Career Expo will take place on Wednesday, February 12, 
2014 from 10:30 am to 3:30 pm in Metcalf Hall in the GSU. This is a great 
opportunity if you’re looking for an internship, a part-time position, a full –time 
position, or just want to network. A variety of industries will be represented by 
employers looking to hire students like you! Make a good impression by dressing 
professionally and having copies of your resume on-hand. Visit 
http://www.bu.edu/careers/about-us/calendar/?eid=147229 to learn more!  

Study Abroad 
If you’re interested in studying abroad but 
have questions, attend one of the weekly BU 
Abroad 101 sessions. Meetings are held on 
Wednesdays at 3pm in the BU Study Abroad 
Office. There will also be a Study Abroad 
Spring Expo on February 7 from 12 to 3 in 
BU Central. For more information, visit 
http://www.bu.edu/abroad/. 
 

 
Upcoming Events 
 

Spring Career Expo 
Feb. 12 

10:30 am - 3:30 pm 
GSU: Metcalf Hall 

 

Fin Aid Drop-In 
Feb. 19 

5 pm to 6 pm 
USC 

881 Comm. Ave 
 

Peace Corps Info 
Session 
Feb. 26  

6 pm  
CCD 

100 Bay State Rd.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Spotlight 
Read about this month’s 
Student Sonia Su by visiting 
our website! We’ll be 
highlighting a different first 
gen student each month. Email 
Jess at uscgradi@bu.edu if 
you’d like to suggest someone 
or be featured yourself! 

  

Important Dates 
 

• Feb. 17 
President’s Day  

No Classes 
 

• Feb. 19 
Substitute Monday 

Class Schedule 
 

• Feb. 20 
Last day to DROP 
class without “W” 

 

 

 

We have many fun 
and informative 

events coming up, but 
we need your help. If 

you want to get 
involved, email Jess! 

 

First Gen Financial Aid  
Drop-In 

It’s that time of year! Taxes need to be filed 
and FAFSA must be completed. Connect 
with fellow first gens, enjoy snacks, and get 
your questions answered about budgeting 
jobs, and FAFSA by Senior Assistant Director 
Christina Coviello of Financial Assistance. 
Join us on February 19 from 5 pm to 6 pm at 
the USC. Look out for the RSVP link coming 
next week! 
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